
Daddy, Can You Help Me?
As a father to three young daughters, I hear this 

often. There are so many things that a little girl needs 
help with. To me, it often looks like a small thing 
hardly worth asking for help for, but to them, it is big.

“Daddy, I can’t get this baby doll’s dress on right.” 
Maybe it’s a shoestring that needs to be unknotted 
for what seems like the tenth time in just the last 
few minutes. Maybe they need a push on their bike 
or the swing. 

Sometimes it’s as big as trying to get past six half-
grown chickens. The problem is that she is very afraid 
of them. To her, that is a big deal; to me, it seems 
small. “The chickens won’t hurt you,” I’ve told her 
many times, but the only way she will go past them is 
if I hold her hand. She trusts that I will keep her safe.

How often do we go to God with a big problem? 
We have a need that there seems to be no way around. 
We have a financial difficulty that we don’t know 
how we will ever meet. We fear that we are failing as 
parents. What if our children don’t turn out right? 
What if they don’t choose to serve the Lord?

Then we have the smaller problems and fears all 
the things that worry us, the things we fret about. 
Are we willing to give all these things to God? Are 
we willing to tell Him we need help? Are we willing 
to place our hand in His, knowing that as long as we 
have His hand, we can trust Him to get us through? 
We have nothing to fear.

Remember, God wants to hear from us, no matter 
how big or small the problem is. We need to pray all 
the time, trusting He will answer us at the right time, 
with the right answer. God sees the whole picture. He 
sees the end, and what seems so big to us, to Him is 
no problem at all. God has it all figured out. All we 
need to do is trust Him.

Elijah Brubaker, Board Member

Issue 49 Update 
The theme for the upcoming issue of Loaves & 

Fishes is Repentance and Renewal. We will encourage 
our readers to think of repentance as the pathway to 
new life in Christ. If we could fully understand the 
freedom that repentance brings, surely we would 
heartily and quickly embrace it! However, being what 
we are as humans, we typically need encouragement 
to practice this spiritual discipline.

As we wrap up work on the content, the primary 
issue we are facing is funding. The cost of printing 
the last issue was around $25,000 with an additional 
$9,000 in shipping expense and other design and 
production costs. Our target is to order the printing 
of the magazine in June, with a ship date of July 15 
in order to meet our current schedule of 3 issues per 
year.

As of this writing, we are less than halfway toward 
meeting the printing cost. We trust the Lord to 
provide for our work as always, and we are grateful 
for the generosity of our donors large and small who 
allow God to use their resources in this way. Thanks 
for all you do.
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The Blessing of Loaves & Fishes

I’m currently incarcerated in Wasco State Prison. 
I came across Loaves & Fishes issue 46. I truly love it! 
It is also very inspiring for me to follow God again. 
Can I please get a Loaves & Fishes issue sent to me? 
I would love all the new issues.

— Johnny Helgin, Wasco State Prison

I am the chaplain at Halawa Correctional Facility, 
the main facility in Hawaii. The chapel here in the 
prison is not funded by the State, and everything we 
have is by donation to make available for the inmate 
population. Your Loaves & Fishes magazines are a 
blessing to the men here in Halawa.

—Chaplain Alan Leigh, Halawa Correctional 
Facility

You produce a high-quality inspiring publication 
that blesses more than you’ll ever know. It provides 
those with little hope much to hope for. They always 
look forward to the next issue.

—President Daryl Jackson, Another Chance 
Ministries

Stay Connected
Blog: Read our blog for photos and news 
online: LighthousePublishing.org/blog
eNews: To receive email updates and 
prayer requests, send your request to 
enews@lighthousepublishing.org.

Donations
Send your gift to the address on 
the right or make a donation on our 
website. Donations to Lighthouse 
Publishing are tax-deductible to the 
extent allowed by law. 
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I love what you are doing. Your magazine is very 
helpful to our inmates. Thank you. It builds personal 
relationships between the chaplain and inmates. 
The color format is well received by all but the most 
resistant.

—Chaplain Greg Joyce, Anchorage Correctional 
Complex

Just a quick message to say thank you.  We received 
our magazines today. The residents appreciate having 
something good to read.  

—Judy Gilliam, Volunteer Service Coordinator, 
ICI Orfino


